

Daily Bulletin Friday, February 12th, 2021

0 period - Early Bird PE	7:35 a.m. – 8:10 a.m.
1 <sup>st</sup> period	8:15 a.m 9:00 a.m.
2 <sup>nd</sup> period	9:15 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.
3 <sup>rd</sup> period	10:15 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
4 <sup>th</sup> period	11:15 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
5 <sup>th</sup> period	12:15 p.m. – 1:00 p.m.
6 <sup>th</sup> period	1:15 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.
7 <sup>th</sup> period	2:15 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
8 <sup>th</sup> period	3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
9 <sup>th</sup> period	Independent Study PE

CMS: We hope you know how proud we are of each and every one of you and hope you all have a happy, healthy, and much-deserved February Break!

**TODAY is Pajama Day!** The leadership class hopes that you enjoy your February Break. Since you are dressed in style today, please upload your picture to the Pajama Day Google Form for your chance to win a gift card to one of our favorite local bakeries. **Go Cougars!** 

Last Day to Order Your 2020/21 Yearbook takes place over our February Break, February 20th! That is approximately 1 school day, or 1 week left to purchase the CMS book that reflects the inspiring resilience of our CMS family during this strange year. We hope that every student will be able to enjoy this memento capturing our strength and positivity amidst this challenging time. The yearbook is \$35, and can be purchased by visiting our CMS Homepage and following the Jostens link. https://www.carmelunified.org/Domain/213

Congratulations to LAST week's Cougar Pride Spirit Day Winners!

6th Grade: **Ruby Iranmanesh**8th Grade: **Bella Ortega**7th Grade: **Ember Franklin Brunton**CMS Staff Member: **Ms. Silacci** 

The CMS PTO and Leadership Class hope you enjoy your gift cards that will be mailed to your home!

**Next week, while we are enjoying our February Break,** *National Random Acts of Kindness Week* is **taking place.** We hope that all of you will do something special for your families, your neighbors, and our community. If you do, please consider uploading your story to our Random Acts of Kindness Form that can be found on the **CMS** Webpage and the Chromebook Homepage. We look forward to highlighting all of the stories that show the wonderful things our **CMS** students are doing to make our world a better place.

**Goodnight Chromebook:** While you relax and unplug over February Break, how about giving your Chromebook the same rest? According to our Tech Team, our computers are at their healthiest, most refreshed, and stay working at full capacity when they are powered down and plugged in when not in use. **So, while you UNPLUG, do the opposite for your Chromebook!** ©

Happy Birthday to: Ember Franklin Brunton, Ruby Maxinoski, and Jenna Silveira!!

Also, Happy Birthday our students and staff celebrating over February Break: Sarah Capote, Tyler Hendrick, Maarten Stomp, Ava Carr, Ruby Iranmanesh, Tristan Henderson, Nathan Savoie, Paul Stavjanick, Ryan Sullivan, Maddox Hinze, Lily Stenvick, Ryan Lott, Maxwell Pierce, Caden Rosati-Carthy, Grant Hobson, Angelina Ortega, Kaden Wong, Amelia Aldi, Mack Aldi, Mrs. Thompson, Mrs. Rambach, and Mrs. Thornton!!